Hi Everybody--

We've had to postpone Rudiger Bieler's speech until next month, so I'm stepping in to show some great and interesting sites on the internet.  We're hoping to hook shell club members who do not have computers as well as to show those who have what is available out there.  It is really amazing. Roger Brown, our site manager, will be there showing what he has done with the Chicago Shell Club site and what his future plans are. We will have an ever-growing list of sites for all interests--   education, identification, shopping, and just plain fun.  Be there to see what you can do with your computer and why you want to buy one. The meeting is at Helix, 310 S.

Racine at 1 p.m. on Sunday, February 13.

See you all there,

Mary
